
Rearsby NP ANNEX D2 

Summary of ‘housing’ discussions at Drop-in 19 November 2016 

 

Discussion was focused on ideas for 

where new housing could take 

place : there was still only support 

for small-scale infill construction. 

People placed markers on the map 

as ideas for small sites of one or 

more potential property.  

The green markers signified places 

that might be feasible as affordable 

housing for elderly residents. 

General comments were also 

provided and placed on the map in 

relation to various points.  

These contained the following 

references: 

Can any affordable housing be 

protected from the buy-to-let 

market? 

The Horse & Groom should be 

converted into accommodation and 

other affordable housing built in the 

grounds.  

Keep the appearance of new 

properties in line with other existing 

properties. 

Keep community / low-cost 

accommodation for the next 

generation, so they can live and 

work in the village. 


